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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON

July 22, 2025
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedcalabarzon.ph)

RESCHEDULING OF THE CONDUCT OF REGIONAL
CONVERGENCE ON HARMONIZATION OF TECHNICAL
ASSISTANCE PLAN ON CURRICULUM IMPLEMENTATION
AND INNOVATION

With reference to RM 281, s. 2025, and RM 547, s. 2025, on the conduct
of the Regional Convergence on Harmonization of Technical Assistance Plan on
Curriculum Implementation and Innovation, this Office informs the field of
rescheduling of the event due to inclement weather

The said event has been rescheduled to July 30 - August 1, 2025, at the
same venue: Eurotel Hotel, Chino Roces Ave. corner Arnaiz St., Makati City.
Other information of the event in RM 547 is still in effect.

For information and guidance of all concerned.
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Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
A Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114 Loc. 420

4 Email Address: region4a@deped.gov.ph

/' Website: depedcalabarzon.ph
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